Anglo Thermal Coal Bursaries 2015
Recognizing the way ways to get this ebook anglo thermal coal bursaries 2015 is
additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this
info. acquire the anglo thermal coal bursaries 2015 connect that we offer here
and check out the link.
You could buy lead anglo thermal coal bursaries 2015 or get it as soon as
feasible. You could quickly download this anglo thermal coal bursaries 2015
after getting deal. So, bearing in mind you require the ebook swiftly, you can
straight acquire it. Its consequently totally easy and as a result fats, isnt
it? You have to favor to in this reveal
Sinews of Power Yi-Chong Xu 2017 Politics of the State Grid Corporation of
China -- Electricity -- From the ministry to a corporation -- Overseeing SGCC:
the contested regimes of central agencies -- State Grid Corporation of China -SGCC in action: as a policy entrepreneur -- SGCC in action: as technology
innovator -- SGCC in action: internationalisation
Textbook of Global Health Anne-Emanuelle Birn 2017-01-24 THE CRITICAL WORK IN
GLOBAL HEALTH, NOW COMPLETELY REVISED AND UPDATED "This book compels us to
better understand the contexts in which health problems emerge and the forces
that underlie and propel them." -Archbishop Emeritus Desmond Mpilo Tutu H1N1.
Diabetes. Ebola. Zika. Each of these health problems is rooted in a confluence
of social, political, economic, and biomedical factors that together inform our
understanding of global health. The imperative for those who study global
health is to understand these factors individually and, especially,
synergistically. Fully revised and updated, this fourth edition of Oxford's
Textbook of Global Health offers a critical examination of the array of
societal factors that shape health within and across countries, including how
health inequities create consequences that must be addressed by public health,
international aid, and social and economic policymaking. The text equips
students, activists, and health professionals with the building blocks for a
contextualized understanding of global health, including essential threads that
are combined in no other work: · historical dynamics of the field · the
political economy of health and development · analysis of the current global
health structure, including its actors, agencies, and activities · societal
determinants of health, from global trade and investment treaties to social
policies to living and working conditions · the role of health data and
measuring health inequities · major causes of global illness and death,
including under crises, from a political economy of health vantage point that
goes beyond communicable vs. non-communicable diseases to incorporate contexts
of social and economic deprivation, work, and globalization · the role of
trade/investment and financial liberalization, precarious work, and
environmental degradation and contamination · principles of health systems and
the politics of health financing · community, national, and transnational
social justice approaches to building healthy societies and practicing global
health ethically and equitably Through this approach the Textbook of Global
Health encourages the reader -- be it student, professional, or advocate -- to
embrace a wider view of the global health paradigm, one that draws from
political economy considerations at community, national, and transnational
levels. It is essential and current reading for anyone working in or around
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global health.
Finding a Voice at Work? Stewart Johnstone 2015 A critical assessment of the
main concepts and models of employee voice in the UK and Europe. The
contributors provide theoretical and empirical exploration of a wide range of
'voice' institutions and initiatives, including forms of representation and
management techniques, and mechanisms for information and consultation.
The Political Economy of Clean Energy Transitions Douglas Jay Arent 2017 A
volume on the political economy of clean energy transition in developed and
developing regions, with a focus on the issues that different countries face as
they transition from fossil fuels to lower carbon technologies.
Hiv/aids Planned Parenthood Federation of America 2013-04-01
The History Manifesto Jo Guldi 2014-10-02 How should historians speak truth to
power – and why does it matter? Why is five hundred years better than five
months or five years as a planning horizon? And why is history – especially
long-term history – so essential to understanding the multiple pasts which gave
rise to our conflicted present? The History Manifesto is a call to arms to
historians and everyone interested in the role of history in contemporary
society. Leading historians Jo Guldi and David Armitage identify a recent shift
back to longer-term narratives, following many decades of increasing
specialisation, which they argue is vital for the future of historical
scholarship and how it is communicated. This provocative and thoughtful book
makes an important intervention in the debate about the role of history and the
humanities in a digital age. It will provoke discussion among policymakers,
activists and entrepreneurs as well as ordinary listeners, viewers, readers,
students and teachers. This title is also available as Open Access.
The Confucian-Legalist State: A New Theory of Chinese History Dingxin Zhao
2015-09-22 In The Confucian-Legalist State, Dingxin Zhao offers a radically new
analysis of Chinese imperial history from the eleventh century BCE to the fall
of the Qing dynasty. This study first uncovers the factors that explain how,
and why, China developed into a bureaucratic empire under the Qin dynasty in
221 BCE. It then examines the political system that crystallized during the
Western Han dynasty, a system that drew on China's philosophical traditions of
Confucianism and Legalism. Despite great changes in China's demography,
religion, technology, and socioeconomic structures, this Confucian-Legalist
political system survived for over two millennia. Yet, it was precisely because
of the system's resilience that China, for better or worse, did not develop
industrial capitalism as Western Europe did, notwithstanding China's economic
prosperity and technological sophistication beginning with the Northern Song
dynasty. In examining the nature of this political system, Zhao offers a new
way of viewing Chinese history, one that emphasizes the importance of
structural forces and social mechanisms in shaping historical dynamics. As a
work of historical sociology, The Confucian-Legalist State aims to show how the
patterns of Chinese history were not shaped by any single force, but instead by
meaningful activities of social actors which were greatly constrained by, and
at the same time reproduced and modified, the constellations of political,
economic, military, and ideological forces. This book thus offers a startling
new understanding of long-term patterns of Chinese history, one that should
trigger debates for years to come among historians, political scientists, and
sociologists.
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English as a Global Language David Crystal 2012-03-29 Written in a detailed and
fascinating manner, this book is ideal for general readers interested in the
English language.
Black Gold and Blackmail Rosemary A. Kelanic 2020-05-15 Black Gold and
Blackmail seeks to explain why great powers adopt such different strategies to
protect their oil access from politically motivated disruptions. In extreme
cases, such as Imperial Japan in 1941, great powers fought wars to grab oil
territory in anticipation of a potential embargo by the Allies; in other
instances, such as Germany in the early Nazi period, states chose relatively
subdued measures like oil alliances or domestic policies to conserve oil. What
accounts for this variation? Fundamentally, it is puzzling that great powers
fear oil coercion at all because the global market makes oil sanctions very
difficult to enforce. Rosemary A. Kelanic argues that two variables determine
what strategy a great power will adopt: the petroleum deficit, which measures
how much oil the state produces domestically compared to what it needs for its
strategic objectives; and disruptibility, which estimates the susceptibility of
a state's oil imports to military interdiction—that is, blockade. Because
global markets undercut the effectiveness of oil sanctions, blockade is in
practice the only true threat to great power oil access. That, combined with
the devastating consequences of oil deprivation to a state's military power,
explains why states fear oil coercion deeply despite the adaptive functions of
the market. Together, these two variables predict a state's coercive
vulnerability, which determines how willing the state will be to accept the
costs and risks attendant on various potential strategies. Only those great
powers with large deficits and highly disruptible imports will adopt the most
extreme strategy: direct control of oil through territorial conquest.
Science, Technology, and Innovation for Sustainable Development Goals Ademola
A. Adenle 2020-07-28 After the United Nations adopted the 17 Sustainable
Development Goals (SDGs) to "end poverty, protect the planet, and ensure
prosperity for all," researchers and policy makers highlighted the importance
of targeted investment in science, technology, and innovation (STI) to make
tangible progress. Science, Technology, and Innovation for Sustainable
Development Goals showcases the roles that STI solutions can play in meeting
on-the-ground socio-economic and environmental challenges among domestic and
international organizations concerned with the SDGs in three overlapping areas:
agriculture, health, and environment/energy. Authors and researchers from 31
countries tackle both big-picture questions, such as scaling up the adoption
and diffusion of new sustainable technologies, and specific, localized case
studies, focusing on developing and middle-income countries and specific STI
solutions and policies. Issues addressed include renewable energy, automated
vehicles, vaccines, digital health, agricultural biotechnology, and precision
agriculture. In bringing together diverse voices from both policy and academic
spheres, this volume provides practical and relevant insights and advice to
support policy makers and managers seeking to enhance the roles of STI in
sustainable development.
The Music Division Library of Congress 1972
No Logo Naomi Klein 2000-01-15 An analysis of the invasion of our personal
lives by logo-promoting, powerful corporations combines muckraking journalism
with contemporary memoir to discuss current consumer culture
The Book of Imaginary Beings Jorge Luis Borges 2002 Few readers will want, or
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be able, to resist this modern bestiary. Borges’ cunning and humorous
commentary is sheer delight.
Health and Sustainability Tee L. Guidotti 2015 "'Health and sustainability: an
introduction' details how the science and values of sustainability can be
applied to health protection and population health. By providing a practical
framework for understanding complicated sustainability problems related to
health, the book offers an authoritative resource for understanding the
relationship between health and sustainability policies and practice"--back
cover.
Culture: urban future UNESCO 2016-12-31 Report presents a series of analyses
and recommendations for fostering the role of culture for sustainable
development. Drawing on a global survey implemented with nine regional partners
and insights from scholars, NGOs and urban thinkers, the report offers a global
overview of urban heritage safeguarding, conservation and management, as well
as the promotion of cultural and creative industries, highlighting their role
as resources for sustainable urban development. Report is intended as a policy
framework document to support governments in the implementation of the 2030
Agenda for Sustainable Urban Development and the New Urban Agenda.
China and the Geopolitics of Rare Earths Sophia Kalantzakos 2018 Resource
competition, mineral scarcity, and economic statecraft -- What are rare earths?
-- Salt and oil : strategic parallels -- How China came to dominate the rare
earth industry
Proceedings of the 11th International Mine Ventilation Congress Xintan Chang
2019-08-18
Empires of Coal Shellen Xiao Wu 2015-04-22 From 1868–1872, German geologist
Ferdinand von Richthofen went on an expedition to China. His reports on what he
found there would transform Western interest in China from the land of
porcelain and tea to a repository of immense coal reserves. By the 1890s,
European and American powers and the Qing state and local elites battled for
control over the rights to these valuable mineral deposits. As coal went from a
useful commodity to the essential fuel of industrialization, this vast natural
resource would prove integral to the struggle for political control of China.
Geology served both as the handmaiden to European imperialism and the rallying
point of Chinese resistance to Western encroachment. In the late nineteenth
century both foreign powers and the Chinese viewed control over mineral
resources as the key to modernization and industrialization. When the first
China Geological Survey began work in the 1910s, conceptions of natural
resources had already shifted, and the Qing state expanded its control over
mining rights, setting the precedent for the subsequent Republican and People's
Republic of China regimes. In Empires of Coal, Shellen Xiao Wu argues that the
changes specific to the late Qing were part of global trends in the nineteenth
century, when the rise of science and industrialization destabilized global
systems and caused widespread unrest and the toppling of ruling regimes around
the world.
China Across the Divide Rosemary Foot 2013-08-15 Understanding China's world
role has become one of the crucial intellectual challenges of the 21st Century.
This book explores this topic through the adoption of three conceptual
approaches that help to uncover some of the complex and simultaneous
interactions between the global and domestic forces that determine China's
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external behavior.
Nuclear Engineering 1956
Carbon Democracy Timothy Mitchell 2013-06-25 “A brilliant, revisionist argument
that places oil companies at the heart of 20th century history—and of the
political and environmental crises we now face.” —Guardian Oil is a curse, it
is often said, that condemns the countries producing it to an existence defined
by war, corruption and enormous inequality. Carbon Democracy tells a more
complex story, arguing that no nation escapes the political consequences of our
collective dependence on oil. It shapes the body politic both in regions such
as the Middle East, which rely upon revenues from oil production, and in the
places that have the greatest demand for energy. Timothy Mitchell begins with
the history of coal power to tell a radical new story about the rise of
democracy. Coal was a source of energy so open to disruption that oligarchies
in the West became vulnerable for the first time to mass demands for democracy.
In the mid-twentieth century, however, the development of cheap and abundant
energy from oil, most notably from the Middle East, offered a means to reduce
this vulnerability to democratic pressures. The abundance of oil made it
possible for the first time in history to reorganize political life around the
management of something now called “the economy” and the promise of its
infinite growth. The politics of the West became dependent on an undemocratic
Middle East. In the twenty-first century, the oil-based forms of modern
democratic politics have become unsustainable. Foreign intervention and
military rule are faltering in the Middle East, while governments everywhere
appear incapable of addressing the crises that threaten to end the age of
carbon democracy—the disappearance of cheap energy and the carbon-fuelled
collapse of the ecological order. In making the production of energy the
central force shaping the democratic age, Carbon Democracy rethinks the history
of energy, the politics of nature, the theory of democracy, and the place of
the Middle East in our common world.
Global Energy Paul Ekins 2015 The major purpose of this book is to lay out the
broad landscape of global energy issues and how they might develop in coming
decades. While there are considerable uncertainties in respect of some of these
issues, many of the defining characteristics of the landscape are clear, and
the energy policies of all countries will need to be broadly consistent with
these if they are to be feasible and achieve their objectives.
A History of the World from the 20th to the 21st Century John Ashley Soames
Grenville 2005 Provides a comprehensive survey of the key events and
personalities of this period.
After the Cataclysm, Postwar Indochina and the Reconstruction of Imperial
Ideology Noam Chomsky 1979 Dissects the aftermath of the war in Southeast Asia,
the refugee problem, the Vietnam/Cambodia conflict, and the Pol Pot regime.
Climate Change and Society Riley E. Dunlap 2015-08-24 Climate change is one of
the most critical issues of the twenty-first century, presenting a major
intellectual challenge to both the natural and social sciences. While there has
been significant progress in natural science understanding of climate change,
social science analyses have not been as fully developed. Climate Change and
Society breaks new theoretical and empirical ground by presenting climate
change as a thoroughly social phenomenon, embedded in behaviors, institutions,
and cultural practices. This collection of essays summarizes existing
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approaches to understanding the social, economic, political, and cultural
dimensions of climate change. From the factors that drive carbon emissions to
those which influence societal responses to climate change, the volume provides
a comprehensive overview of the social dimensions of climate change. An
improved understanding of the complex relationship between climate change and
society is essential for modifying ecologically harmful human behaviors and
institutional practices, creating just and effective environmental policies,
and developing a more sustainable future. Climate Change and Society provides a
useful tool in efforts to integrate social science research, natural science
research, and policymaking regarding climate change and sustainability.
Produced by the American Sociological Association's Task Force on Sociology and
Global Climate Change, this book presents a challenging shift from the standard
climate change discourse, and offers a valuable resource for students,
scholars, and professionals involved in climate change research and policy.
Mining for Change John Page 2020 For a growing number of countries in Africa
the discovery and exploitation of natural resources is a great opportunity, but
one accompanied by considerable risks. This book presents research on how to
better manage the revenues and opportunities associated with natural resources.
Cultural Techniques Bernhard Siegert 2015-05-01 In a crucial shift within
posthumanistic media studies, Bernhard Siegert dissolves the concept of media
into a network of operations that reproduce, displace, process, and reflect the
distinctions fundamental for a given culture. Cultural Techniques aims to
forget our traditional understanding of media so as to redefine the concept
through something more fundamental than the empiricist study of a medium’s
individual or collective uses or of its cultural semantics or aesthetics.
Rather, Siegert seeks to relocate media and culture on a level where the
distinctions between object and performance, matter and form, human and
nonhuman, sign and channel, the symbolic and the real are still in the process
of becoming. The result is to turn ontology into a domain of all that is meant
in German by the word Kultur. Cultural techniques comprise not only selfreferential symbolic practices like reading, writing, counting, or imagemaking. The analysis of artifacts as cultural techniques emphasizes their
ontological status as “in-betweens,” shifting from firstorder to second-order
techniques, from the technical to the artistic, from object to sign, from the
natural to the cultural, from the operational to the representational. Cultural
Techniques ranges from seafaring, drafting, and eating to the production of the
sign-signaldistinction in old and new media, to the reproduction of
anthropological difference, to the study of trompe-l’oeils, grids, registers,
and doors. Throughout, Siegert addresses fundamental questions of how
ontological distinctions can be replaced by chains of operations that process
those alleged ontological distinctions within the ontic. Grounding posthumanist
theory both historically and technically, this book opens up a crucial dialogue
between new German media theory and American postcybernetic discourses.
Working with Academic Literacies Theresa Lillis 2015-11-04 The editors and
contributors to this collection explore what it means to adopt an “academic
literacies” approach in policy and pedagogy. Transformative practice is
illustrated through case studies and critical commentaries from teacherresearchers working in a range of higher education contexts—from undergraduate
to postgraduate levels, across disciplines, and spanning geopolitical regions
including Australia, Brazil, Canada, Cataluña, Finland, France, Ireland,
Portugal, South Africa, the United Kingdom, and the United States.
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Globalization of Management Education AACSB International 2011-02-09 In this
comprehensive report, the AACSB Task Force explores broad globalization trends
in management education that command the attention of any individual or
institution striving to navigate in today's environment.
Red Pedagogy Sandy Grande 2015-09-28 This ground-breaking text explores the
intersection between dominant modes of critical educational theory and the
socio-political landscape of American Indian education. Grande asserts that,
with few exceptions, the matters of Indigenous people and Indian education have
been either largely ignored or indiscriminately absorbed within critical
theories of education. Furthermore, American Indian scholars and educators have
largely resisted engagement with critical educational theory, tending to
concentrate instead on the production of historical monographs, ethnographic
studies, tribally-centered curricula, and site-based research. Such a focus
stems from the fact that most American Indian scholars feel compelled to
address the socio-economic urgencies of their own communities, against which
engagement in abstract theory appears to be a luxury of the academic elite.
While the author acknowledges the dire need for practical-community based
research, she maintains that the global encroachment on Indigenous lands,
resources, cultures and communities points to the equally urgent need to
develop transcendent theories of decolonization and to build broad-based
coalitions.
The Triple Challenge for Europe Jan Fagerberg 2015 Europe is confronted by an
intimidating triple challenge: economic stagnation, climate change, and a
governance crisis. This book demonstrates how these challenges are interrelated, and discusses how they can be dealt with more effectively in order to
arrive at a more economically secure, environmentally sustainable and well
governed Europe.
Critical Issues in South African Education Charl C. Wolhuter 2020-12-31 The
main thesis of this book is that, given that South African education faces
major challenges, the BRICS (Brazil, Russia, India, China and South Africa)
constellation of states offers — thus far overlooked — a valuable tertium
comparationis, a source of international comparative perspectives, to inform
the domestic scholarly discourse on education. This book first investigates the
national contexts and development of education in the BRICS countries, arguing
that this grouping represents a valuable but yet overlooked field for
illuminating South African education issues with international perspectives.
The book consists of chapters arguing for and illustrating this thesis from a
variety of angles. Common to all chapters is that authors used the comparative
method in education, that is comparing the national education system, in their
education societal context interrelationships, of the BRICS countries. The
chapters focus on a number of critical issues in South African education,
including the language of learning and teaching issue, the alignment of the
world of education with the world of work, early childhood education, and the
development of world-class universities. Regarding the last, for example, China
has been the terrain of the most intensive national projects of establishing
world-class universities, with Project 985, Project 211, and the “Double First
Class University” project. The chapters demonstrate what South Africa, in
approaching her education issues, can learn from the experience of the BRICS
countries.
The Sublimity of Document Scott MacDonald 2019-07-01 The Sublimity of Document:
Cinema as Diorama is a collection of in-depth, substantive interviews with
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moving-image artists working "avant-doc, that is, making films that explore the
territory between documentary and experimental cinema. The book uses the early
history of the museum habitat diorama of animal life, specifically the Hall of
African Mammals at the American Museum of Natural History, as a way of
rethinking both early and modern cinema document--and especially those recent
filmmakers and films that are devoted to providing viewers with panoramic
documentations of places and events that otherwise they might never have
opportunities to experience in person. This international collection of 27
interviews follows on MacDonald's earlier Avant-Doc: Intersections of
Documentary and Avant-Garde Cinema (Oxford, 2015). The interviews, organized
panoramically within the collection, are dense with information and insight,
and readable by specialists and non-specialists alike. In most instances, these
are the most in-depth and expansive-sometimes the first-interviews with these
filmmakers. Together, these interviews offer an engaging panorama of the recent
history and geography of cinema devoted to documenting the world around us, as
well as an in-depth look at the challenges and accomplishments of filmmakers
willing to go anywhere on the planet (or on the internet!) to document what
they believe we need to see. MacDonald's general introduction provides an
overall context for the collection, which includes interviews with Ron Fricke,
Gustav Deutsch, Laura Poitras, Fred Wiseman, Nikolaus Geyrhalter, Bill
Morrison, Brett Story, Abbas Kiarostami, Lois Patiño, Dominic Gagnon, Erin
Espelie, Yance Ford, Janet Biggs, Carlos Adriano, Craig Johnson, Ben Russell,
Betzy Bromberg, James Benning, Maxim Pozdorovkin, along with several veterans
of Harvard's Sensory Ethnography Lab (and with the executive directors of the
distributor, Documentary Educational Resources, which has served the field of
independent documentary for nearly fifty years)--each interview is introduced
with MacDonald's overview of the interviewee's life and work. The book includes
filmographies and selected bibliographies for all the filmmakers.
The Illustrated London News 1862
Albion's Seed David Hackett Fischer 1991-03-14 This fascinating book is the
first volume in a projected cultural history of the United States, from the
earliest English settlements to our own time. It is a history of American
folkways as they have changed through time, and it argues a thesis about the
importance for the United States of having been British in its cultural
origins. While most people in the United States today have no British
ancestors, they have assimilated regional cultures which were created by
British colonists, even while preserving ethnic identities at the same time. In
this sense, nearly all Americans are "Albion's Seed," no matter what their
ethnicity may be. The concluding section of this remarkable book explores the
ways that regional cultures have continued to dominate national politics from
1789 to 1988, and still help to shape attitudes toward education, government,
gender, and violence, on which differences between American regions are greater
than between European nations.
The New Intergovernmentalism Christopher J. Bickerton 2015-07-16 The twenty
years since the signing of the Maastricht Treaty have been marked by an
integration paradox: although the scope of European Union (EU) activity has
increased at an unprecedented pace, this increase has largely taken place in
the absence of significant new transfers of power to supranational institutions
along traditional lines. Conventional theories of European integration struggle
to explain this paradox because they equate integration with the empowerment of
specific supranational institutions under the traditional Community method. New
governance scholars, meanwhile, have not filled this intellectual void,
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preferring instead to focus on specific deviations from the Community method
rather than theorizing about the evolving nature of the European project. The
New Intergovernmentalism challenges established assumptions about how member
states behave, what supranational institutions want, and where the dividing
line between high and low politics is located, and develops a new theoretical
framework known as the new intergovernmentalism. The fifteen chapters in this
volume by leading political scientists, political economists, and legal
scholars explore the scope and limits of the new intergovernmentalism as a
theory of post-Maastricht integration and draw conclusions about the profound
state of political disequilibrium in which the EU operates. This book is of
relevance to EU specialists seeking new ways of thinking about European
integration and policy-making, and general readers who wish to understand what
has happened to the EU in the two troubled decades since 1992.
The Idea of Development in Africa Corrie Decker 2020-10-29 The Idea of
Development in Africa challenges prevailing international development
discourses about the continent, by tracing the history of ideas, practices, and
'problems' of development used in Africa. In doing so, it offers an innovative
approach to examining the history and culture of development through the lens
of the development episteme, which has been foundational to the 'idea of
Africa' in western discourses since the early 1800s. The study weaves together
an historical narrative of how the idea of development emerged with an account
of the policies and practices of development in colonial and postcolonial
Africa. The book highlights four enduring themes in African development,
including their present-day ramifications: domesticity, education, health, and
industrialization. Offering a balance between historical overview and analysis
of past and present case studies, Elisabeth McMahon and Corrie Decker
demonstrate that Africans have always co-opted, challenged, and reformed the
idea of development, even as the western-centric development episteme presumes
a one-way flow of ideas and funding from the West to Africa.
British Economic Growth, 1270–1870 Stephen Broadberry 2015-01-22 This is the
first systematic quantitative account of British economic growth from the
thirteenth century to the Industrial Revolution.
Multicultural Origins of the Global Economy' John M. Hobson 2020-12-10 Develops
a fresh non-Eurocentric analysis of the rise and development of the global
economy in the last half-millennium.
Engineering Unesco 2010-01-01 This report reviews engineering's importance to
human, economic, social and cultural development and in addressing the UN
Millennium Development Goals. Engineering tends to be viewed as a national
issue, but engineering knowledge, companies, conferences and journals, all
demonstrate that it is as international as science. The report reviews the role
of engineering in development, and covers issues including poverty reduction,
sustainable development, climate change mitigation and adaptation. It presents
the various fields of engineering around the world and is intended to identify
issues and challenges facing engineering, promote better understanding of
engineering and its role, and highlight ways of making engineering more
attractive to young people, especially women.--Publisher's description.
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